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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following additional item will be considered by the Santa 
Barbara Local Agency Formation Commission at its meeting on Thursday, February 7, 2001 at 2:00 
p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, 511 East Lakeside Parkway, Santa Maria, California 
to consider the matter set forth below.  
 
Additional information on this item may be obtained by contacting the LAFCO office at 105 East 
Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara CA 93101.  The telephone number is 805/568-3391.  The e-mail 
address is sblafco.org 
 
Dated this 21st day of November 2001. 

 
     BOB BRAITMAN 
     Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
           

 
 

ADDENDUM AGENDA 
 

 
BUSINESS ITEMS 
 
15. Consideration of professional services agreement with JDL Mapping to prepare updated maps 

for the revised Directory of Local Agencies in Santa Barbara County. 
 
 
 
 


